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30/06/2021  08:59:212021/3130/T COMM Cllr Leo Cassarani This is one of the most majestic trees on Aberdare Gardens, and appears significantly taller than the terraced 

properties on the street. As such it makes a very significant contribution to the green and leafy character of the 

South Hampstead Conservation Area. I believe the applicant knows this and that's why no photos of the full 

height of the tree can be found in the application.

Though I have sympathy for the applicant's claims of subsidence, it's clear that no other management 

strategies have been attempted. The applicant should be encouraged to explore those, and the felling of the 

tree should not be allowed. Indeed, I believe a TPO should be issued for this tree as its felling would be an 

incalculable loss to its road and the wider area.

30/06/2021  08:55:032021/3130/T JUST y.stobezki why? is the tree ill? too many trees are being cut down in that street. please re consider if really necessary.
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